
 

 

January 17, 2025 

Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3531 

1099-Misc. Forms for 2024 Tax Year to be Mailed to Providers by 
January 31, 2025 
Nevada Medicaid will mail 1099-Misc. forms for the 2024 tax year to Nevada Medicaid and Nevada Check Up 
providers by January 31, 2025.  

If a provider consented to obtaining their 1099 electronically, they will no longer receive their 1099s by mail. 
Providers can use the Electronic Verification System’s (EVS) Report Download feature to download 1099s 
electronically. Refer to EVS User Manual Chapter 10: Report Download for more information and instructions. 

Providers are encouraged to verify that Nevada Medicaid has their correct Mail-To Address on file by using the 
Revalidate-Update Provider function in the Provider Web Portal. Log in to the portal and click on the “Revalidate-
Update Provider” link under Provider Services. For assistance with using the Portal, please refer to Chapter 3 of the 
Online Provider Enrollment User Manual. 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_OPE_User_Manual_Ch2.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_OPE_User_Manual_Ch3.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_OPE_User_Manual_Ch3.pdf



